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9th November 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 

PHOTOGRAPH DAY 
 
 
 
On Friday 19th November the School Photographer will be in school to photograph 
all pupils, for personal photographs for parents, relatives and friends but also to be 
matched to their student record. 
 
It is expected that pupils will be dressed in full school uniform and we encourage pupils 
to bring a hair brush to be at their best for their photograph. 
 
Photographs will be available to be viewed in a pack and will be given to them a short 
time after the photographs have been taken.  
 
If you have any queries then please contact me on 366711. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Neil Wilkinson 
Executive Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


